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We hope all of our patients will start to enjoy the lighter nights and slightly warmer 

weather. Here’s an overview of our news from the past month and some news moving 

forwards. 

 
 

 

NHS Pharmacy First Scheme offered from community pharmacies 
 
 

Patients can now get treatment for seven common conditions directly from their local pharmacy, 

without the need of a GP appointment or prescription. 

 
The Pharmacy first scheme was launched by the government and NHS England on 31st January 

2024  

 
What are the common Conditions? 

 

 

 

      

• Sinusitis 

• Sore Throat 

• Earache 

• Infected Insect Bites 

• Impetigo ( a bacterial skin infection) 
• Shingles 

• Uncomplicated urinary tract infection 
in women 

 

How can I access treatment from 

my pharmacy? 

 You can get treatment for these conditions 

by walking into the pharmacy or contacting 
them virtually. GP receptionists, NHS 111 

and providers of emergency care will also be 

able to direct patients to pharmacies that 

offer the service, if contacted. 



 

 

 

 

 

Lets Talk !! 

5 Steps to improve your mental wellbeing  

• Reach out to other people   

• Keep Learning 

• Eat and Drink Healthy  

• Control Screen Time  

• Keep active 
 
 

Useful Contacts 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Each missed GP appointment costs the NHS an average of £30 per person (Source: 
NHS). This figure quickly adds up the more that appointments are missed. 

Prescriptions  
 

Where possible the preferred 

method to order would be via email 

to gp.p82023@nhs.net. 
Alternatively requests can be made 
in writing and placed in the box in 

reception. 

Turton PCN 
 

Did you know that you can book 

appointments with multiple different 
clinicians at other surgeries. Please 

ask reception for more information. 

Please remember to 
follow us on Facebook 

Mandalay Surgery 
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